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Mr. R. Ray Goode

County Manager

Metropol itan Dade County
911 Courthouse

Miami, Florida 33130

Dear Ray:

Barbara O'Nan presented the needs for a child care program for the
citizens of the West Dade area. Naturally, a child care program located
close to the campus would beneflt the faculty, staff and students at
Florida International University and | support the need for such a
program to be Initlated as soon as possible.

During the Child Care Planning Conference, Dr. Sandra Clark and Ms. C?Ciﬁb

The Child Care Planning Conference has Investigated locations in
this area and was not able to locate any uncommitted county land avalilable
for this project. Florida International is willing to discuss the
donation of one acre of land on our campus for construction of a Child
Care Center. We would want to approve the architectural design of the
building to assure compatibility with our existing campus master plan.
The request for donation would require approval by the Board of Regents
and the State Cabinet and | expect such approvals would take a minimum
of 90 to 120 days after we reach agreement on the location and tentative
operation.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

bcec: Mr. Tennis
Vice President Goerke <
Dean Clark
Mr. Arrowsmith




